
 
 

                                                                                                               

March 30, 2023 

 

IMPORTANT ELECTION MESSAGE TO MEMBERS 

Please be advised that the All-Candidates Forum below is not approved by Chief and 

Council or Administration.  

This event is being organized by an individual member who did not notify Chief and Council or 

Administration about plans to host this event.  

 

 

 

Lheidli T’enneh is an ‘Indian Act’ Band and follows INAC/ISC rules for elections. There is no 
requirement under current INAC/ISC rules for political candidates’ forums to be held prior to an 
election nor has any budget been allocated to pay to host a political event. 

Joe Gosnell 

Executive Director 


